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Ariana Costa

From: Michael Arsenault <mdtmao3@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 3:50 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: I Object!

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

I strongly disagree with these H5436, H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, H5891, Im a 61 y/o 
male who's been a responsible gun owner since childhood. 1 of my first guns was a marlin 22lr it was semi 
auto held 18rds if I remember correctly. It was commonplace in the early 70's for a 16y/o boy to have his 
own 22. THERE WERE NO MASS SHOOTINGS WITH A 22lr. It's not a gun problem! 
 
                                                             Thank You,  
                                                                                Mike Arsenault 


